
  

 

In Maths, some of the children in year 
3 have been practising counting on and 
back from different numbers. Leo has 
been looking at the value of hundreds, 
tens and ones in 3-digit numbers. 

 

 

 

 

Meanwhile, Toby and Isaac have been working with Mrs Telford to order 
and compare much bigger numbers. Great work, boys! 
 

 

  
 
 
 

 

 

News from the Hollinswood Hub: 19th September 2025 
Hello and welcome back to another week of news 
from the Hollinswood hub. As always, everyone has 
been working really hard this week. 

 



  

This week, we had our first computer lesson with Miss Powell. 

We really enjoyed learning how to use the computers safely. 
 

 

 

In Picture news this week, we 
learnt about democracy. 
After watching the report, 
we held our own mini ballot to 
help us to understand how 
the voting system works. 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 



  

In History, we are learning about 
life in the Stone Age. This week, 
we have found out that Stone Age 
people used sticks and stones to 
make weapons and tools. Leo made 
his own spear using things he found 
in our outside area and then went 
‘huntingÕ in the trees. 

 

 
 

 

Max has been working really 
hard on his targets this week. 
He is trying really hard to 
improve his pencil control and 
letter formation. 
Great work, Max. 

 

A special well done to Toby and Jake this week who have both 
received certificates in assembly. Both boys have made a fantastic 

start to the new school year and are a super role model for our 
younger children. We are very proud of you both. 

 

 
    

 

 

 


